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On May Day we walked the boundaries of the Long Hill Natural Area and found no 

changes from our visit last year. The trail to the summit remains in good shape. Drainage 

ditches have been cleaned to divert excessive run-off. A location was determined for a 

the new sign and this will be up by the Annual Meeting. Finally, we examined the 

lakeside site of the Annual Meeting and found a tree had fallen onto the grassy area. This 

will be removed by the meeting . The adjacent neighbor, Rodger Daviau, has been 

advised of and invited to our meeting, and has offered to cut the grass.  


